OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

AUG 29 2016

To the Members of the California State Assembly:

I am returning Assembly Bill 2469 without my signature.

This bill would authorize the Department of Health Care Services to request an additional
year to collect a minimum of 7,500 applications to qualify a breast cancer awareness
specialized license plate without notifying existing applicants of the extension or their

option to cancel their order and receive a refund.

Since the department has already requested an extension and notified existing applicants
of their option to request a refund, I believe this bill is unnecessary.

Sincerely,
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